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02-18-2021


Re:	School-Age Child Care Full-Time Care Extension Through June 2021

Dear Parent/Applicant:
As a family participating in New Jersey’s Department of Human Services, Division of Family Development (DHS/DFD) Child Care Subsidy Program with a school-age child, we are writing to inform you that full-time child care subsidies for school-age children (ages 5-13) has been extended to June 30, 2021.  
This extension will happen automatically. If you continue to need full-time care, you do not have to do anything. If full-time care is no longer needed, please contact your Child Care Resource and Referral (CCR&R) agency. 
As a reminder, although your copayment (copay) is waived through this initiative, your Parent/Applicant and Provider Agreement (PAPA) will continue to show your copay amount owed directly to your provider.  Unless you request a waiver, after June 30, 2021, you will be responsible for paying the copay amount directly to your provider.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have questions, you may contact your Urban League of Hudson County at 201-451-8888.  
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